
Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor Santarossa regarding 2025 Budget 

 

Whereas the Municipality of Lakeshore is currently recruiting for a CAO; 

Whereas a new Councillor will join the Municipality of Lakeshore in the coming months; 

And whereas it would be prudent to ensure appropriate training and preparation time be 
offered to both of these integral members of Team Lakeshore ahead of Budget 
presentation and deliberations; 

Be it resolved that the Council for the Municipality of Lakeshore direct administration to 
defer 2025 Budget Deliberations to January 2025. 

 

 


